
PRESS COMMUNIQUE 
 
Ebene Recreational Park HEALTH TRACK ONLY OPEN as from 1 May 2021 
 
 

Metro Express Ltd is pleased to inform the public that the Ebene Recreational Park 
HEALTH TRACK ONLY will be opened as from Saturday 1 May 2021, as previously 
announced by the Government concerning the practice of open-air individual sports 
activities.  
 
The public will have access to the HEALTH TRACK ONLY and not to the 
children’s playground and petanque court which will be closed for sanitary 
reasons. 
 
Appropriate safety, health and sanitary measures have been put in place by our team 
and all the following measures will need to be strictly observed by the users of the park 
to protect themselves and prevent spread of the COVID-19 disease.  

 

Safety, sanitary measures and protocols 
 

All users are expected to ensure their personal protection, proper hygiene, to comply 
with all instructions implemented by Metro Express Ltd to have access to the health 
track. The following safety, health and sanitary protocols have to be strictly followed in 
the Park: 
 

▪ It is mandatory to wear a face mask to have access to the health track and use 

hand sanitizers which will be provided at the main entrance. 

 
▪ 1-metre physical distancing has to be observed at main entrance, along the 

health track, when using the benches and at sanitary conveniences. The public 

must show discipline inside the park. 

 
▪ Temperature check will be undertaken as per the protocols before entering the 

park. 

 
▪ Adherence to the existing Ebene Recreational Park rules and regulations.  

 

Please note that a limited number of users will be allowed in the health track. Cleaning 

of sanitary conveniences and benches are being done on a regular basis.  

 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to welcome 

you to get back to the health track. 

 
 
MEL Management 
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